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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

What Next? Wirral Careers and Skills Show 
Tuesday 12 November 2024 

  
We are offering an amazing opportunity for all year 10 students to attend What Next? Wirral Careers 
and Skills Show. This will take place on Tuesday 12 November 2024 at the Hive (Wirral Youth Zone, 
Bright Street, Birkenhead).  
 
There will be a wide range of exhibitors from universities, colleges, training providers and employers, 
covering all post-16 and post-18 options. A total of 60 exhibitors are expected. Students will have the 
opportunity to meet with these providers, ask questions, and collect promotional materials. They can 
take these materials away to research entry requirements and course structures, helping them to 
carefully consider their next steps. 
 
All students will leave school at 9.30am and travel to the Hive by coach, spending an hour at the Skills 
Show, before returning to school at 11.30am to return to lessons.  
 
Students are required to wear their full school uniform and will be accompanied by teaching and 
support staff.  
 
The cost of the trip is £5, which includes the exhibit cost and transportation to and from the event. 
Please pay online by using the online payment system (if this is likely to cause any financial difficulties, 
please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, in confidence by email to office@wkgs.net).  Your online 
payment serves as both consent and confirmation of updated emergency contact details. Contact 
details can be checked/updated via your Arbor app. Please ensure you provide any appropriate 
addition information directly to me (staff organising trip).   
 
  
Kind Regards  
  

K Kimber 

 
Mrs K Kimber   
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 
The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our 
direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance 
the limited protection of this policy. 


